
 
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058 
 
 
 
  

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  August 2, 2019 
 
TOPIC:  Washington Street Sanitary Sewer Construction on Sunday August 4, 

2019 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
Sunday August 4th at 6:00 a.m. the City of The Dalles Public Works will begin a sanitary 
sewer main construction project on Washington Street between East 3rd Street and East 4th 
Street. Crews intend to begin work early in order to complete the project in one day. 
 
The purpose of this work is to repair the sewer main and replace a manhole. 
 
No parking within the work area will be allowed during work hours due to heavy equipment 
use and the location of the trench.  
 
Detours will be in place during work hours on: 

 Full road closure on Washington Street between East 3rd Street and East 4th Street 

 Northbound lane closure on Washington Street between East 4th Street and East 5th 
Street 

 Eastbound lane closure on East 4th Street from Washington Street to Federal St. 
 
The intersection of Washington Street and East 4th Street will remain open to westbound 
traffic during construction times. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to minimize northbound and southbound traffic on Washington 
Street by using alternate routes when possible. 
 
Please proceed with caution in this area during these construction times and observe all 
temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your attention to traveling safety during this 
work.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401 or 
call the after hours number at (541) 980-7703. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map--  



 


